
 

  
 

  

   

Announcement 
 

Change of entity name 
to Australian Unity Life Bonds Limited 
 
1 November 2023 

 
On 31 October 2023, Australian Unity Limited acquired all of the shares in IOOF Ltd from the 
Insignia Financial group.  
 
IOOF Ltd has been renamed as Australian Unity Life Bonds Limited (AULBL), effective 1 
November 2023. 
 
All references to IOOF Ltd and Insignia Financial Group in the Product Disclosure Statement, 
incorporated documents and forms should be read as AULBL and the Australian Unity group 
respectively. These materials will be reissued in due course.  
 

Further information 

If you have any queries regarding the acquisition or Australian Unity, please contact 1300 1300 38 
or email enquiries@australianunity.com.au. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to a new or existing investment, please continue to contact 
Insignia Financial while we operate under a 12 month transition period, at 1800 002 217 or email 
investorservices@insigniafinancial.com.au. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by Australian Unity Life Bonds Limited (AULBL) ABN 21 087 649 625, AFS Licence number 230522, a wholly 
owned subsidiary of Australian Unity Limited ABN 23 087 648 888. The information in this document is general 
information only and is not based on the objectives, financial situation or needs of any particular investor. You should 
obtain financial and taxation advice relevant to your circumstances before making investment decisions. You should 
also read the latest product disclosure statement (as amended) and target market determination, available at 
australianunity.com.au/wealth. 
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